
 

  
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
 

 
 

    
  

      
 

 
      

   
  

  
    

 
  

   
   

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am more than happy to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of an exceptional company, CPI 
Industrial Company. Based in Mount Sterling, Ohio, CPI Industrial Company has been providing 
personalized flooring and lining solutions to customers in Ohio and across the United States since 1989. 

With years of experience, CPI Industrial Company’s ensures that each new coating or lining will meet the 
unique conditions of its client’s facilities, environment, operations, and existing flooring. It goes above 
and beyond to ensure that every step adheres to their clients’ safety, environmental, and scheduling 
requirements. 

When the team at CPI Industrial Company steps onto your floor, you'll quickly notice what sets them 
apart from the competition. It is backed by a skilled and dedicated staff, who bring a wealth of expertise 
and reliable experience to the job. The project managers and installers consistently go above and 
beyond, delivering exceptional results with precision and care. Their commitment to achieving the 
perfect adhesion for your flooring is truly unmatched in the industry. 

With the capacity to meet each client’s needs and a team of experienced professionals, CPI Industrial 
Company deserves the title of a leading provider of lining and flooring solutions. I have the utmost 
confidence in recommending CPI Industrial Company to any company seeking new flooring installations. 

Sincerely, 

John O'Connell 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

6641 Buttonbush Court, Hilliard, Ohio, 43026  http://www.schooleymitchell.com/joconnell 
Main  614-526-9797  Fax 614-401-4458  Email john.oconnell@schooleymitchell.com 
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